
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

Farncombe Initiative – New Planter and Tree in Farncombe Street 

 

On Saturday, 29 October Farncombe residents, Members of the Farncombe Initiative and Godalming 

Town Mayor, Councillor David Hunter, gathered together to see the installation of a planter and 

ornamental crab apple tree in Farncombe Street.   The Farncombe Initiative is a community organisation 

supported and funded by Godalming Town Council and Surrey County Council, whose chairman is 

County & Town Councillor Steve Cosser.  

  

The Farncombe Initiative aims to identify projects to enhance the areas which are important to local 

residents.  Other work undertaken by the voluntary organisation include the installation of new litter bins, 

the design of a village motif and creation of a Farncombe village sign, bulb planting and litter picking 

days. With further projects already in the pipeline, residents and businesses are urged to get involved 

and make their voice heard by attending the Farncombe Initiative meetings.   

 

Councillor David Hunter, Mayor of Godalming said “I am pleased to see the Farncombe Initiative working 

so well with the community and the new planter does much to enhance the streetscene in Farncombe – 

the work that the Farncombe Initiative does touches all who lives here.” 

 

Ends 

 

 
In case of query please contact:  

Louise Goodfellow  
Godalming Town Clerk – 01483 523575 or townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk 
Release Date: 2 November 2016 
 
Notes to Editors: The Farncombe Initiative meetings are held once a month at Broadwater Park 
Community Centre.   
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